From: Alan Petrie
To: 2002 Act Review
Subject: Hunting Act

Date: 31 March 2016 21:34:11

Dear Sir/Madam,

Due to the amount of illegal hunting which is continuing with very few prosecutions,i feel it is time to ban hunting with dogs altogether. These criminals involved in hunting have been given long enough to obey the law as it stands and I think that as there is no one above the law they should be stopped altogether.

Yours sincerely Alan and Ann Petrie

members of L.A.C.S., Leicestershire and Rutland Wildlife Trust and R.S.P.B and National Trust.



This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

This email has been received from an external party and
has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.
